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Vice-Principal Hired for École Morden Middle School 
Morden, Manitoba 

Thursday, March 23, 2022 

 

Western School Division is delighted to announce the appointment of Cynthia Dick as Interim Vice 
Principal at École Morden Middle School. Cynthia will begin her role on April 3, 2023, and will 
continue through the 2023-24 school year. 

 

Cynthia brings a wealth of experience to her new role, having most recently served as the Principal of 
Academie da Vinci Charter School in Dunedin, Florida. During her time at Academie da Vinci, Cynthia 
started as a Grade 7 French and Technology Teacher before becoming Dean of Students and then 
Principal for the last two years. Prior to her time in Florida, Cynthia served as the Principal at Maple 
Leaf School from 2013-16 and as the Principal at Roland Elementary School from 2006-13. She also has 
extensive teaching experience across various subject areas in K-8. Cynthia holds a Master of Education 
Degree from Brandon University, as well as a Bachelor of Education in Elementary Phys. Ed. and Level 
1 and 2 Administrator's Certificates. 

 

As an educational leader, Cynthia is dedicated to building positive relationships with students, parents, 
and staff members. She is committed to providing students with rich and challenging learning 
experiences that engage and maximize their potential for growth. She will also offer guidance and 
support to staff as they strive to be the best versions of themselves. Her philosophy and values are 
closely aligned with Western School Division's Board Priorities Plan and the culture of ÉMMS. 

 

Cynthia is excited to be returning to Western School Division and the city of Morden, where she will be 
closer to her family and friends. She is looking forward to connecting with the Blazers community over 
the coming weeks and months. 

 

We extend a warm welcome to Cynthia and wish her all the best in her new role. 
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